
































































 
Memorandum 
To:   Board of Directors     Date: September 13, 2024 

From:   Board of Directors 

Memo:  2024-70 

Topic:  Greenway Stewardship Application Revision 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Issue: A healthy natural greenway system is a vital component linked to the health of 
Apple Canyon Lake and supports the charming rural image we strive to maintain. The 
purpose of the program is to encourage ACL property owners to adopt a green space 
area and restore the native vegetation in that area. Since ACL was formed, many of 
these areas have lacked active management, resulting in overgrowth. Non-native and 
invasive plants have also established themselves. Removing this growth will allow 
native vegetation to again establish itself in these areas. This program is not intended to 
increase the size of yards or property values. It is designed to protect and restore the 
ecological health of the greenways. It is important that this application that guides the 
work is clear and follows best practices. 
 
 
Recommendation: To examine the current Greenway Stewardship Program Overview 
and Application to improve the process and requirements. 
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